
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, January 13th! 
 
Students, a reminder that coats and hats must be kept inside your locker during the school day. Coats 
are not to be worn in the classroom. 
 
Attention 6th grade students, Our lacrosse program is combined with Kenowa Hills and there is a 
youth lacrosse night on Jan 31st from 6-8pm at Kenowa Hills Middle School. This is a great 
opportunity for new or returning players.  There will be pizza provided at the end. It is free to sign up 
and you don't need your own equipment. For anyone wishing to attend, please grab a flyer from the 
office. You do need to register if you are going to go. 
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


